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HINDSIGHT FREE TO AOA/
AOSA MEMBERS

Hindsight: Journal of Optometry 
History is now free to all members of 
the American Optometric Association! 
Beginning June 1, 2020 members of 
the AOA can access current issues of 
Hindsight through the AOA member 
portal. Just visit the AOA Marketplace to 
order the free Digital Subscription. Not 
a member of the AOA? You will still be 
able to access the most current issues 
of Hindsight at no cost. Visit the AOA 
Marketplace and sign up for the digital 
subscription as a non-member. 

We hope that opening access to Hindsight for all AOA members 
will increase readership of the OHS’s official publication and help 
to recruit more authors. As part of this effort, the OHS will no 
longer have a tiered membership structure with annual dues. All 
current members will be grandfathered in as legacy members 
of the OHS. The biggest change will be the way we access print 
issues. Instead of an annual subscription, print issues may be 
ordered individually through the AOA Marketplace on a per issue 
basis with special AOA member pricing. This added flexibility will 
allow you to order additional reprints of all issues dating back to 
July 2017. OHS members who still have issues coming to them 
before the expiration of their membership will receive those free-
of-charge.

NATIONAL OPTOMETRY 
HALL OF FAME ACCEPTING 
NOMINATIONS FOR 2021 

Administered by Optometry Cares® - The 
AOA Foundation, the National Optometry 
Hall of Fame has recognized and honored 
doctors of optometry who have made 
a significant impact on the profession 
in academia or private practice/federal 
service since 1998. Nominate a luminary of 
the optometric profession by Friday, Feb. 
5, 2021.

AOA AND AOSA LAUNCH 
GRANT PROGRAM FOR 
UNDERREPRESENTED 
STUDENTS

Helping open the door for 
underrepresented minority students 
interested in optometry, a new grant 
opportunity from the AOA and American 
Optometric Student Association (AOSA) 
seeks to promote diversity within the 
profession for generations to come.

The AOA/AOSA Opportunities in 
Optometry Grants program, supported 

by Optometry Cares®—The AOA Foundation, is a one-time $1,500 
stipend awarded to students from traditionally underrepresented 
minority groups within optometry to help defray the costs 
associated with applying for optometry school. Stemming 
from the AOA Diversity and Inclusion Task Force and the AOSA 
Diversity Project Team, these Opportunities in Optometry grants 
represent a concerted effort to not only build diversity, equity, 
and professional leadership for this next generation of optometry 
but also ensure expanded access to primary eye care throughout 
America’s communities.
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